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January

Mr. Feul Byron

Resident Inspector

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Enrico Fermi 11

6400 N, Dixie Highway
Newport, MI 4B166

Dear Mr. Byron:
Attached is a copy of interview 460. This interview is the
sameé person who was interview 203, Both interviews suggest
wrongdoing.

Sincerely,

(ot ALt

Robert G. Kunkle
Director, SAFETEAM
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Attached is the information recuesteé zssocietes vwith
days and hours worked at Fermi 2 byH

This inforraticn was collected fror the i=cour

system based on invoices for tire woried a:
contact re 1f you have any further cuesticns.
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